
Awareness Session on Road Safety 

 

NTU Road Safety Club (2022-2023) arranged an Awareness Seminar on “Road 

Safety” on January 18, 2023. The objectives were to aware the community and 

students of NTU about Road Safety and awarded with certificates. And did the walk 

on awareness about road accidents. 

Our Chief Guests were Muhammad Asif Siddiq (Chief Traffic Officer Faisalabad) 

by reference of Mr. Farooq Jamal (Assistant Professor FBS, NTU FSD) and the 

President of Road Safety Club M. Asad Abbas (2022-2023). 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


